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TO: Members of the DMC 

FROM: P. Gordhan 

DATE: 26 February 1992 

MESSAGE: 

I have tried to contact some of you per telephone but was 
unsuccesful. However it is important to be informed of your views 
in respect of the matters below in order to take a decision. 

The first matter is in respect of a request from Radio 702 for 
a CODESA spokesperson to participate in the "John Robbie Talk- 
Show". Could you please indicate your views on this matter. 

Secondly, in the publicity around the statement adopted by the 
Management Committee, unfortunately a link has been made between 
the statement and the referendum and in some cases has been 
associated with a ‘yes’ vote. Your opinion on how this might be 
rectified would be appreciated. 

Kindly respond per fax to: 031-309-2278 
or per phone to: 031-309-6425 
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CONVENTION FOR A DEMOCRATIC SOUTH AFRICA 

PO Box 307, Isando, 1600, South Africa. 
Telephone (011) 397-1198/99. Fax (O11) 397-2211 

   


